
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

From: Mike Stubblefield [mikes@YPCNM.COM]
Tuesday, August 12, 2008 9:59 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Jerry Fanning
Soil samples to be taken for Analytical on 8/14/2008.

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher,

Yates Petroleum Corporation will be taking soil samples for analytical at the following facilities.

30-015-22728 Ut.C 18-18s-25e Gulf KC State #1 Sampling date: 8/14/2008 Time: 9:30am. 

30-015-10800 Ut.O 25-18s-25e Gerard “AW” Battery Sampling date: 8/14/2008 Time: 10:30am. 
30-015-22891 Ut.G 1-19s-24e SRC “KZ” State Battery Sampling date 8/14/2008 Time l.l;3earff. J; 

30-015-21881 Ut.J 36-19s-24e Dee 36 State Battery Sampling date: 8/14/2008 Time: 2:00pm.

If I can be of further assistance please contact me at 575-513-1712.

Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
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